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Dear Applicant,

The Library Board election will be part of the general ballot on November 5, 2024.   We are electing for three positions this year.  If more than three qualified candidates turn in applications, we must have a ballot order drawing.

On Tuesday August 20 at 1:30pm, we will be drawing names for the order in which names will appear on the ballot.  The drawing will take place at the library.  You are welcome to attend and witness the drawing, but it is not required.  Attendance will not affect your position on the ballot or any other aspect of the process.  

Thank you,
Donita Ward, Library Director
Wells Branch Community Library District
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